
 

Why do we offer refreshments on 
Sunday mornings? It isn’t because we 
can’t eat at home. It is instead to offer 
extra time to get to know and 
encourage both our fellow members 
and those who join us as guests. The 
five minutes you spend with a guest can 

determine whether or not they see our 
church as a friendly, welcoming place 
and want to return. That time you chat 
with a member tells them someone 
cares and can encourage them to stay 
faithful to God and his Word. Your 
presence makes a difference. Join us!  

JULY 3, 2016 Contact Information 
 
 
 
 

4925 Sunbury Rd 
Columbus, OH  43230 

 
 

Office: 614-471-5164 
Pastor (Cell): 614-702-5609 

 
 

Church Office 
church@lambofgodcolumbus.org 

Pastor Wagner 
pastor@lambofgodcolumbus.org 

LambofGodColumbus.org 

LAMB OF GOD LUTHERAN CHURCH , COLUMBUS , OH 

WEEKLY NEWS & NOTES 
AUGUST 26, 2018 

 

Attendance                          August 19  

Worship:                                              29 

Cross-Generational Bible Study:          19  

 

Mark your calendar for Sunday, 
September 9, for the annual Lamb of 
God church picnic. This year’s picnic 
will immediately follow an outdoor 
worship service at 10:30 am at 
Blendon Woods Park’s Sycamore 
Shelter. All grilled items will be 
provided and members are asked to 

bring side dishes, dessert, and drinks. A 
sign up sheet will be posted in the 
fellowship hall. This 
will be a great 
opportunity to invite 
other family 
members, neighbors, 
and friends!  

Lamb of god church PICNIC  

A new choir season is beginning 
September 6. Join us to make a joyful 
noise to the Lord. Rehearsals will be 
Thursday evenings at 6:30 pm. No 

experience is required. Training is 
provided. Contact Elisabeth Wagner 
with questions or to join the choir for 
part or all of the year.    

Choir rehearsals begin soon 

September Communion schedule 
Due to the church picnic, Holy 
Communion will be offered on the 3rd 
and 5th Sundays of September 

(September 16 & 30) instead of on the 
2nd and 4th Sundays.  

Why Refreshments?  



 

September Second Saturday  
Our September 
“Second Saturday” 
event will be a 
campfire with hot 

dogs and marshmallows to roast. Think 

of all of your neighbors. Pray for them 
today (and every day). And then invite 
one or two to join you on September 8, 
from 6:00-8:00 pm. What do you have 
to lose?  

This Week:  Aug 27-Sept 2 

Serving at Lamb of God Aug 27-Sept 1 

 Cleaning: Burrows Family 

 Bulletins: Fran Woodruff 

 

 

 

Serving at Lamb of God Sunday, Sept 2 

 Accompanist: Rhea Franks 

 Ushers: Mitch Schulze & Scott Franks 

 Counters: Chuck Sigrist & David Chen 

 Worship Refreshments: Volunteers Needed 

 

Our Mission 

Rooted in Christ’s love, we 
are devoted to growing 

together in God’s Word and 
to proclaiming Christ in our 

community and world.  

OUR CORE VALUES 

WORSHIP 
We value the regularly gathering 
of God’s people to hear His Word 
and proclaim His praises in public 
worship.  

SPIRITUAL GROWTH 

We value opportunities to grow in 
faith and understanding of the 
unchanging truth through 
personal and corporate study of 
God’s inspired, inerrant Word.  

EVANGELISM 

We value sharing God’s Word 
with the lost because God wants 
all people to be saved and has 
entrusted to us the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ as the only way to faith 
and eternal life.  

FELLOWSHIP 

As Christians united in a common 
confession of faith, we value 
ministry that brings God’s people 
together as a body of Christ to 
grow and serve Him together. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

   9:30 am—
Pastors’ 
Circuit 
Meeting in 
New 
Carlisle 

7:30pm—
Bible Basics 
Class 

 10:30am—
Baptism of 
Camila 
Wildermuth 

10:30am—Divine 
Service  

 

Our third annual Family Fall Festival, 
featuring fun and food for all ages, is 
scheduled for October 13, from 2:00-
5:00 pm. Save the date! We are seeking 

both planning help and volunteers for 
that day. Contact Alexandra Wintrich 
or Elisabeth Wagner for details.  

Fall Festival October 13  

Sunday School & Bible Study Sched-
There will be no Sunday School or Bible 
Study on September 2 or September 9. 
Our Christian Education Hour, with 

classes for ages 3 & up, will begin 
September 16. Plan to be here, as we 
grow in faith together.  

Movie Screening & Fall Bible Study  
To the Ends of the Earth is a new movie 
that follows Paul’s remarkable visit to 
the city of Philippi, recorded in Acts 
16. It shows how Paul connected with 
people from all walks of life, 
demonstrating that the good news of 

Jesus is indeed for all people. Join us 
Sunday, September 16, at 9:15 am, for 
a special screening of To the Ends of the 
Earth. Then be a part of a Bible Study 
based on the stories of key figures in the 
account beginning September 23.  


